
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 4, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Pastors, Supporting Churches, and Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you very much for your faithful prayers and support throughout 2023. It is because of you that the Lord did some marvelous things. 
 
We completed our campaign in the new church in Aculco, Mexico, on December 4. The Lord gave us a total of 18 new families that came 
to visit the church. Many made decisions to receive Christ as their Saviour, and 8 people were baptized. We were working with these 
families and discipling them. The new church is off to a good start. December has been busy, with a trip to the border and many other 
things. 
 
Over 1,000 people came to Christ through our ministry in 2023. The Lord also gave us over 200 first-time visitors in church and over 20 
baptisms. We were able to help 2 new churches get started. It is all by His grace, and He deserves all of the glory! 
 
In 2024, the Lord is leading us to help 3 new churches get started. He is preparing workers for these new churches. We do need your 
prayers for the Lord to put the teams together and for His hand on us. 
 
Thank you for those who have given to help us buy a trailer for our ministry. We need to move all of our team and household goods from 
new church-plant to new church-plant, so a trailer has become essential. We found a good 7-foot x 14-foot trailer for $6,598 that would 
be dependable for many years to come. The importation expenses would be about $1,300. The Lord has provided $4,500 to buy the 
trailer. We still need $3,400. If the Lord would put it on your heart to give toward this need, we would be grateful. 
 
Prayer Requests 
1. The fullness and power of the Spirit on these new churches 
2. Workers for the church-planting teams 
3. $3,500 for the trailer we need 
 
Yours for souls, 
 
Chris & Viry Sage 
 


